
NIFLA STATEMENT REGARDING 
CORONAVIRUS  

The ​National Institute of Family and Life Advocates ​is confident that the 
current health crisis regarding the outbreak of the coronavirus is temporary 
and that our nation will overcome the challenges it has brought. Our 
national history is full of examples of how Americans have successfully 
faced serious adversity. This crisis will also be met and conquered. 

NIFLA​ ​intends to do our part to protect our member centers, their staff, 
their families, and their patients/clients from health concerns brought on by 
this outbreak. Our mission is to equip pro-life pregnancy centers in order to 
empower a choice for life. During these challenging times, ​NIFLA​ is here 
for its members. We are here to support you and respond to questions and 
concerns as they relate to your operations. Facing COVID-19 is no 
different. 

NIFLA​ ​is available by phone or email. Although our coverage may be 
altered due to guidelines set forth in our nation, or more specifically, in our 
state, we are covering the calls and emails and will respond promptly to 
your questions. Please visit the​ ​CDC's website​ for the most up to date 
information and national guidelines related to the coronavirus​. 

We urge everybody to review the attached ​NIFLA​ ​Legal/Clinic Tips​ ​dated 
March 16, 2020 and immediately implement the recommended policies 
contained therein. Furthermore, we advise all members to review the 
March 19 ​Tips in Review​ Webinar recording when it is available on the 
website​ after the live event. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/
https://membership.nifla.org/legal-tips.asp
https://membership.nifla.org/legal-tips.asp
https://membership.nifla.org/webinars-tips-in-review.asp
https://membership.nifla.org/webinars-tips-in-review.asp


NIFLA ​will monitor the situation daily. We will adjust the dates of upcoming 
training events as dictated by the latest news. We do not intend to cancel 
any training scheduled for the future. Such trainings are vital to the growth 
and effectiveness of our network of more than 1,500 pro-life pregnancy 
centers and medical clinics. We will notify our members and attendees of 
any adjustments to ​NIFLA’s​ scheduled events. 

Finally, we urge everybody to place their trust in our sovereign God who 
alone has the future in his hands. He is our protector and provider. He has 
called this network to an incredible mission of saving lives and building a 
culture of life in our nation. We must never be deterred from this work. 
 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Thomas A. Glessner, J.D. 

NIFLA​ President and Founder 

 

 
 


